
Question on Notice 
 

  No. 1797 
 

Asked on 12 November 2009 
 

MR GIBSON asked the Minister for Infrastructure and Planning (Mr HINCHLIFFE) – 
 
 

QUESTION: 
 

Since the original application to Infrastructure Australia for funding for Queensland 
projects, has the Queensland Government forwarded any further business cases and/or 
submissions on projects and if so, which projects and when?  

ANSWER: 
 

In early 2009, and subsequent to the October 2008 submission to Infrastructure 
Australia (IA), detailed project information was provided to IA on the following 
projects:  
 Eastern Busway; 
 Fully Controlled Motorways (now titled Managed Motorways); 
 Gold Coast Rapid Transit; 
 Ipswich Motorway (Dinmore to Goodna); and 
 Port of Brisbane Motorway. 
 

On 12 June 2009, IA requested that all State and Territory jurisdictions provide 
submissions on projects for IA to evaluate for the National Infrastructure Pipeline, 
and possible budget consideration, by the end of October 2009.   
 

As part of this 2009 submission process, submissions were provided to IA where new 
information was available.  Seven submissions were provided: 
 Abbot Point Multi Cargo Facility and Bruce Highway - State Development Area 

Bypass; 
 Brisbane Future Public Transport Network (formerly Inner City Rail, now Cross 

River Rail); 
 Eastern Busway Stages 2 and 3; 
 Gateway Motorway ; 
 Managed Motorways 
 Mt Isa to Townsville Rail Corridor; and 
 Road Maintenance, Rehabilitation and Renewal Program. 
 


